
Ann MacIlwraith-Christie 
The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights 
Ironmonger’s Hall 
Shaftesbury Place 
LONDON  
EC2Y 8AA 
 
 
Sent to: AnnMacIlwraith-Christie@shipwrights.co.uk  
 

06 July 2023 
 
Dear Ann 
 
Please accept this letter as receipt for the wonderful £2,060 grant which has been safely received 
as part of the Responsive Donations Fund, to help fund our sailing trip for MACS children and 
young people this Summer. 
 
To have the continued support of The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights, especially in these 
pressured times, is extremely valuable and makes such a positive difference to children and 
families affected by MACS conditions (Microphthalmia (small eye), Anophthalmia (no eye) and 
Coloboma (gap in the eye structure).   
 
Even more so, as this grant now means that all costs for the sailing trip this year have been 
covered. 
 
Please do pass on my sincere thanks to all involved at The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights 
for their fabulous support of blind and visually impaired children and their families.  
 
The sailing trip will take place in August and I very much look forward to updating you shortly 
afterwards to highlight the main outcomes and impact that this kind support has helped to create. 

With kind regards  

 
Teresa Gordon 
Chair of Trustees 
teresa@macs.org.uk   
   


